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Wednesday, 21st February 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Day Visit to the Gordon Brown Activity Centre - 15th October 2024 
As we didn’t receive enough responses for the residential visit to the Gordon Brown Centre, I have 
arranged a day visit to the centre instead. The visit will take place on Tuesday, 15th October 2024, 
when the children are in Year 6.  

The cost of the visit to the Gordon Brown Centre in Hampshire will be £32 per child. This includes 
instructor-led activities [low ropes, high ropes, orienteering, assault course, teambuilding, fire-making 
and many other activities.] This has been set up on Parent Pay. Please try to pay £4 a week towards this 
visit if you can, or pay the full amount. Please note that no refunds can be made in case of 
absence.[no Paypoint for this trip] 

The £32 does not include the cost of the coach to and from the Gordon Brown Centre in Hook, 
Hampshire. [The £900 cost of the coach will be paid for from the PTA fund.] 

The children will leave school at approximately 9.00am to return at 6.00pm. They will need to bring a 
packed lunch with them. Further details will be given closer to the time. 

Please complete the reply slip below if you would like your child to go on the visit. Again, if we do not 
receive enough responses, the visit will be cancelled. 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

Qudsia Siddique 
Deputy Head of the Lower School 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Day Visit to the Gordon Brown Activity Centre - 15th October 2024 

I would like my child to go to the Gordon Brown Activity Centre on 15th October 2024.  
[9.00am-6.00pm.]  

 
I am paying instalments on ParentPay to cover the £32 cost. 

 
Name of Child ______________________________________      Class __________________________ 

 
Signed _________________________________________ 

[Please return to Ms Siddique by 28.02.24.] 
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